Robles, Sandra

From: Robles, Sandra

Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2025 2:28 PM
To: Robles, Sandra

Subject: FW: 9/29 Council agenda

From: Eileen Hsu

Sent: Monday, September 1, 2025 11:51 AM

To: Mellem, Araceli <AMellem @cityofpasadena.net>
Cc: Siques, Joaquin <JSiques@cityofpasadena.net>
Subject: Re: Meeting w/Mayor Gordo

[ 1 1 CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. For more information about the Phish Alert Button view article "KB0011474" on the
DolT portal.

Hello Araceli,
Hope you are enjoying a nice Labor Day.

| would like to step down from the role of the Mayor's appointee to the Transportation Advisory
Commission as Commissioner after September 2025. I've been researching within my own circles for a
replacement but have yet to find one. | will continue to do so.

Thank you and Mayor Gordo for the opportunity to serve the City in this way. | learned a lot and hope | was
a helpful contributor to the TAC. My workload at LA Metro is simply increasing as we move towards the
Olympics and the 2028 deliverables. Nonetheless, please be aware of my wish to remain a resource for
the City and for the TAC for any targeted needs. | know that Pasadena also has a big role to play in the
next few years.

Thank you for your attention. My sincere appreciation.
Eileen Hsu

i 09/29/2025
ITEM 7



Robles, Sandra

From: Robles, Sandra

Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2025 2:28 PM
To: Robles, Sandra

Subject: FW: 9/29 Council agenda

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Alexander Boekelheide

Date: Fri, Jul11, 2025 at 7:11 AM

Subject: Departing PCC

To: George Falardeau <george@pasadenamedia.org>, Chris Miller <chris@pasadenamedia.org>

Cc: Liza Rodriguez <liza@pasadenamedia.org>, Bobbie Ferguson <bobbie@pasadenamedia.org>, Jasiri
Jenkins-Glenn <jasiri@pasadenamedia.org>, Armine Galukyan '

Hello:

I’m writing to share the bittersweet news that | will be departing Pasadena City College this month for a
new opportunity at Claremont McKenna College. My last day at PCC will be July 11.

It’s been an honor to serve our community as a member of the Pasadena Media board. We’ve done a lot
of good work together, and I’m sure much is in store on the road ahead. | am working with Dr. Gémez to
find a path through this transition, and we will be in touch with more news.

Although | will be working somewhere else, | am still an area resident and | am sure | will see Pasadena
Media around town. | hope we can continue to stay in touch. My permanent email address is

Thank you for your inspiring and outstanding work.

Best,

Alex Boekelheide

Alex Boekelheide

(“Buckle-hide”)

Executive Director of Public Affairs and Public Information Officer
Pasadena City College

He, him, his
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